
 

 
 

 

 

Thank you for the submission of your first assignment. Please find below a summary of feedback 

comments made by the first and second markers. We hope that these will be useful for your future 

assignments and educational work. Should you need any clarification regarding the comments, please 

contact Kate Ippolito (k.ippolito@imperial.ac.uk) in the first instance. 

 

Please also find below the mark for your Assignment 1 that the PG Diploma assessors will recommend to 

the Board of Examiners. In accordance with College Guidelines for Issuing Actual Coursework Marks to 

Students please note that all marks released are provisional until confirmed by the Board of Examiners.   

 

Participant’s name:  

Tutor’s name:  

Assignment 1 mark:  
 

Strengths: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Areas for improvement: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Feed forward to future work: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Overall Comments (From both markers): 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Feedback sheet – Assignment 1 

https://www.imperial.ac.uk/media/imperial-college/administration-and-support-services/registry/academic-governance/public/academic-policy/marking-and-moderation/Guidance-for-issuing-actual-coursework-marks-to-students.pdf
https://www.imperial.ac.uk/media/imperial-college/administration-and-support-services/registry/academic-governance/public/academic-policy/marking-and-moderation/Guidance-for-issuing-actual-coursework-marks-to-students.pdf

